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MEMORANDUM

Members of the Whatcom County Council

FROM: Satpal Sidhu, County Executive

DATE: June 23,2021

SUBJECT: PublicFacilitiesDistrictReappointments

David Warren and Daniel Larner are serving terms on the Bellingham-Whatcom
Public Facilities District board which will expire on July 30th,2021. I and Mayor
Fleetwood wish to reappoint both gentlemen for another term, and respectfully request
your confirmation.

Both Mr. Warren and Mr. Larner have been valuable assets and we believe their
continued involvement will be beneficial to the PFD Board.

TO

311Grand Avenue Bellingham WA,98225 (360l'778-5200 ssidhu@whatcomcounty.us



Bellingham-Whatcom Public Facilities District Board

Contact Information for the Public Facilities Board:

Bellingham-Whatcom Public Facilities District
104 W. Magnolia Street, Suite 307
Bellingham,W^ 98225
Phone: (360)738-7403
Email: ahenshaw@cob.org

Daniel Larner 412212013 71301202r
David Wa:ren (Chair) 7/15/2002 7/30/2021

Brent Walker 8/712006 7/30/2022
Dunham Gooding 7/t512002 713012022

VACANCY
VACANCY
VACANCY
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